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Craig, Sondra

From: Alice Bachop <abachop.83@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 9:11 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: REACH Center Zoning

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Dear Council Member,  
 
Please vote in favor of the REACH Center zoning change. I live two blocks from the REACH Center and I fully support the rezoning 
that would enable Scenic Bluffs Community Health Center to provide dental care in an efficient manner to patients in La Crosse. 
 
As a nurse practitioner working for one of our major health systems, I regularly see La Crosse patients who cannot afford dental 
care and would benefit from this service. 
 
I see no reason why this zoning change would increase crime in our neighborhood, but it would make a beneficial difference in 
the lives of many in La Crosse. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Alice Bachop 
147 13th St S 
La Crosse 
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